


Since the July TWG 

● Meetings held on 7/22, 9/16, and 10/10 
○ Remaining presentations from the July TWG on artificial spawning 

beds, side scan sonar, Tucker trawl and hydroacoustic studies, thermal 
curtain, and the 2024 monitoring plan 
■ No additional recommendations for the TWP prior to August 

AMWG meeting 
○ Discussion and review of a draft outline for the annual SMB report 
○ Topics for the ARM and workshop 



Next Steps 

● Review potential topics for the ARM and workshop (Emily will send 
to SBAHG soon) 

○ Workshop TBD (planning considerations) 

● Review and discuss SMB annual report when available 

● Continued conversations as necessary prior to ARM 



Thank You 
Emily Young 

eyoung@azwater.gov 

602-740-0265 
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